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November 7, 2018

Dear Chair Margo Wagner,

The Quesnel Curling Centre and the team coordinating the 2019 Men’s and Ladies Provincial Championships are extremely
grateful to the Cariboo Regional District and the City of Quesnel for graciously sponsoring the West Fraser Centre for this
historical event.

| am pleased to invite he Chair from the Cariboo Regional District to the BC Curling Championship Banquet on Monday,
January 28, 2019, Quesnel Senior’s Centre beginning at 7:00pm. There will be an opportunity to say a few words to the
qualifying athletes, Curl BC staff, Board of Directors and guests.

Additionally, we would like to invite all Cariboo Regional District Directors to attend the Opening Ceremonies on Tuesday,
January 29, 2019, West Fraser Centre at 6:30pm. There will be an opportunity for a Director from Cariboo Regional District

to welcome everyone to Quesnel during the ceremonies.

Promptly after the Opening Ceremonies, upstairs in the Dunkley Room, would everyone please join us for a Sponsorship
Appreciation wine and cheese evening. You will have also be able to view draw #3 of this historical event at this time.

The closing ceremonies, where the awards will be presented to the medalists will be on February 3, 2019, directly after the
Women'’s finals beginning at 2:00pm.

Thank you again for your support. Please RSVP to Charlene at 250-991-1194 or via email at clawrence@quesnel.ca.

Regards,

Blair Hedden,
President, Quesnel Curling Centre



